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What was your chapter 
working on last month? 

 

Marketplace table at the 92nd International Phi Theta Kappa 
Convention in Orlando, FL on April 7-11, 2010 

The Chapter still has stock of the “iPhone” Tee shirts, 
puzzle pins, and puzzle boxes. Come into the office to buy! 

 

92nd Annual International Phi Theta Kappa Convention 
Keynote Speaker, Dr. Rachel Maddow, spoke about the 

birth of prohibition. See a clip of it on YouTube 
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sjNs_2nG1B4 
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1 What was Sigma Zeta working on last month? 
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International Officers 

 

 

International Officer Team passing the torch in Orlando, 
Florida at the convention.  

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sjNs_2nG1B4
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Eddie Berlett V for Regional V.P. (COO) 

 

“I am a new student from Baltimore, MD. As a Geology 
student I appreciate the ability to travel as an educational tool 
and I am excited to learn new leadership strategies to make 

myself a well rounded academician.” 

Karlie Hibler for Southern Regional Executive 

 

Karlie Hibler is campaigning for the Southern District 
Executive Officer position. This office is currently held by 
Sigma Zeta chapter member Tina Keaveny. As Southern 
District Executive Officer, Karlie will be responsible for 
assisting all chapters within her district, providing support 
for the regional president and executive team, attending and 
assisting all regional meetings, and providing content for the 
regional newsletter. She is our new Chapter President, too! 

Chapter locations within the Southern District include: 
Chemeketa CC, Klamath CC, Lane CC, Linn-Benton CC, 
Oregon Coast CC, Rogue CC, Southwestern Oregon CC, 
Tillamook Bay CC, and Umpqua Community Colleges.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

New Chapter Officers 
Formal Installation of the new officers will take place on May 26th in 
Building 1, Room 224 @ 6 p.m. (During Spring Induction)  

Last month the Sigma Zeta chapter voted to elect new 
officers for the upcoming year. “And the winners are…” 

 President  Karlie Hibler 

 President-Elect  Matthew Ray 

 Vice President  Tracy Weimer 

 Vice President  Eric Roberts 

 Communications Officer Paul Tanner 

Regional Conference 

May 7-9, 2010 Menucha Retreat and Convention Center 
Rocky Mountain Cascade Regional Conference 

Three of our local members are campaigning for regional 
office. Learn more about the candidates at the regional 
website page http://www.rmcptk.org/candid.html.   

Matthew Ray for Regional President (CEO) 

 

Matthew Ray is running for the position of regional 
President. Charged from his recent trip to the international 
convention in Florida, Matthew has decided to take it to the 
next level by pursuing both chapter and regional positions 
concurrently.  

We will see more of Matthew in the weeks to come, he is 
actively coordinating the next big event for Phi Theta Kappa; 
Lanestock on Wednesday June 2, 2010 from 10 to 10 at the 
main LCC campus in Eugene, OR. 

You may even get to see Matthew perform in one of the 
Lane student bands at the festival. Do you know what band 
he is the drummer for? Look for the story in the Torch. 

http://www.rmcptk.org/candid.html
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LANESTOCK 2010

 
 

Music and Arts Festival to be held at multiple 
locations on Lane’s Main Campus 

JUNE 2, 2010 FROM 10:00 A.M. TO 10:00 P.M. 

 Bristow Square (Main Stage area) 

 Moskus Courtyard 

 Gonyea Terrace 

 West Entrance Garden 

 Walkways and Terraces all around the 
Center Building 

Lane Students and Alumni are encouraged to register for a 
table to sell/display their art or demonstrate their talents 
during the event. We are expecting a tie-dye booth, maybe a 
glass blower, and artisans from many mediums 
demonstrating their craft. Student Bands apply now! Space 
is filling up fast for the main stage. Contact the email below. 

We are attempting to make contact with all campus resources and departments during the 
planning of this event to compile research on our Honor Study Program topic “The 
Democratization of Information: Power, Peril, and Promise” Honors in Action Project.  
Ironically enough, we have already come up against road blocks and adversity with this event. 
The process of coordinating this project within the confines of the campus will help us to 
develop a resource guide for other student groups at 
Lane. Please come and take part in the planning of 
the event or help with the troubleshooting leading 
up to Lanestock. We need as much help as we can 
find! Tell your friends, tell your study groups! 

The Lanestock Committee is 
meeting on Thursdays at 4:00 PM in 
Building 2, Room 213  
lanestock2010@gmail.com  

 

mailto:lanestock2010@gmail.com
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C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  

REGULAR CHAPTER MEETING 

PLACE BUILDING 2, ROOM 213 

TIME WEDNESDAYS @ 5:00 PM -NEW DAY/TIME THIS TERM 

All members are welcome and encouraged to attend. Bring a 

prospective member to give them a peek into . 

ROCKY MOUNTAIN CASCADE REGIONAL 

CONFERENCE  

PLACE MENUCHA RETREAT - COLUMBIA RIVER GORGE, OR 

TIME MAY 7-9, 2010  

Photos will be in next months’ newsletter and in the yearbook! 

LANE DAY OF CARING MAY 15TH  

PLACE GRASSROOTS GARDEN ON COBURG ROAD 

 TIME SATURDAY MAY 15, 2010 9:00 AM - NOON 

ADOPT-A-ROAD CLEAN-UP MAY 21ST  

PLACE LCC PARKING LOT “N” 

 TIME FRIDAY MAY 21, 2010 @ 9:00 AM 

SPRING FORMAL INDUCTION 

PLACE LCC BUILDING 1, ROOM 224 

TIME WEDNESDAY MAY 26, 2010 @ 6:00 PM 

New members should come and join in signing the official 

member book started in 1968, when the chapter was chartered. 

LEADERSHIP LECTURES 

PLACE LCC BUILDING 2, ROOM 213 

TIME (MOST) TUESDAYS @ 4:00 PM 

https://teach.lanecc.edu/arnaudv/ezevents.html Look for 

some workshops from the Executive Team this summer.  

ASLCC MEETINGS 

PLACE LCC BUILDING 3, BOARDROOM 

TIME MONDAYS @ 3:30 PM 

COUNCIL OF CLUBS MEETING 

PLACE LCC BUILDING 1, ROOM 206 

TIME 4:00 PM SECOND AND FOURTH TUESDAY EACH MONTH 

LANESTOCK 2010 

PLACE LCC MAIN CAMPUS, IN BRISTOW SQUARE + OTHERS  

TIME WEDNESDAY JUNE 2, 2010 FROM 10AM TO 10PM 

This event is designed to showcase the art and music of Lane 

students. If you or a fellow student (or Alumni) of Lane is an 

artist, encourage them to come and show off their progress and 

success at this first annual Lanestock Music and Arts Festival.   

 

 

Tedi, Oscar, and Mark Saxton at the Council of Clubs Fair on 
April 14, 2010. Mark has an interview with the Ford Scholarship 

committee; we @ the chapter wish him the best of luck.  

“Council of Clubs” Fair 

By Paul Tanner 

On April 14th, Phi Theta Kappa participated in the Lane 
Activities Fair, held in Moskus Courtyard. This was a gathering 
of the clubs and organizations on campus, allowing fellow 
students to discover the groups that meet their interests. Oscar 
presided over our table, and was quite the celebrity. He was 
assisted by Tedi Hart, Mark Saxton and Paul Tanner. They were 

able to share the benefits of membership in  and provided 
information about the activities of our chapter. Over the three 
hour period, they were able to interest over a dozen potential 
new members to take an application. One future member 
attended the chapter meeting that very afternoon! Two new 
members have already applied as a result of our participation in 
this event. As we further awareness of Phi Theta Kappa on 
campus, our chapter can only continue to grow in a positive 
direction. 

 
Rocky Mountain Cascade Region – Sigma Zeta chapter brought 

home three chapter awards-Distinguished Chapter President, 
Distinguished Member, and Top 100 Chapter. RMC received 

two regional awards; Distinguished Regional Officer and 

Regional Team. Thank You to our advisor & regional 
coordinator, Velda, for her guidance and commitment.  

https://teach.lanecc.edu/arnaudv/ezevents.html
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  
 

 
 

Online 
Web Site:  www.lanecc.edu/ptk 
Facebook:   http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#/group.php?gid=49886745814 
MySpace Page:    http://www.myspace.com/sigmazetachapter 
Chapter blog:    sigmazeta.wordpress.com 
Our YouTube Videos:  http://youtube.com/iamvelda 
Regional Web Site:  http://www.rmcptk.org/index.htm  
Regional Facebook:  http://www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=75667814169 
Regional MySpace:  http://www.myspace.com/phi_theta_kappa_rgion_iv   
International Web Site:   www.ptk.org 

 

 
Dee, Velda, Karlie, Tracy, Trevor, and Matthew in Orlando, Florida.  

Chapter Office 
Location:  Building 17, Room 312 
Phone:  541-463-3238 
Email:  sigmazeta@lanecc.edu 
 

Chapter Officers 
Trevor Moore, President 

Karlie Hibler, President Elect 
Tedi Hart, Vice President 
Matt Ray, Vice President 

Tracy Weimer, Communications Officer 
Dee Christensen, Active Team Leader 

Sabina Ali-Tishmack, Regional VP 
Tina Keaveney, Regional Southern VP 

Suzi Garcia, Regional Communications Officer 
Terri Sullivan, Past President 

 
Chapter Advisor 

Advisor:  Velda Arnaud 
Location:  Building 2, Room 108D 

Email:  arnaudv@lanecc.edu 
Phone:  541-463-5682 

Fax:  541-463-3975 

 
If you have any questions or comments about your chapter’s newsletter, please contact the Communications Officer 

buterflytrace@gmail.com  

http://www.lanecc.edu/ptk
http://www.facebook.com/home.php?#/group.php?gid=49886745814
http://www.myspace.com/sigmazetachapter
file:///C:/Users/buterflytrace/AppData/Local/Local%20Settings/Temp/sigmazeta.wordpress.com
http://youtube.com/iamvelda
http://www.rmcptk.org/index.htm
http://www.facebook.com/group.php?gid=75667814169
http://www.myspace.com/phi_theta_kappa_rgion_iv
http://www.ptk.org/
mailto:sigmazeta@lanecc.edu
mailto:arnaudv@lanecc.edu
mailto:buterflytrace@gmail.com

